
ST. LOUIS CHURCH 
March 10, 2013 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 

What is Lectio Divina? 
While reading sacred scripture, read the words with a love and sense of discovery until something seems to strike home.  Sit with the passage as one would with a 
good friend-not just thinking or analyzing, but instead remaining in a quiet, listening spirit, so the word can nurture and challenge you. 

Call to Prayer 
“Let us take a moment in the midst 
of all our activity to prepare 
ourselves for prayer.” 

Faith Sharing 
Begin with an open ended   question such 
as “What strikes you from this reading?” 
and/or you can use the “Reflection 
Question” found on our website or 
bulletin.  Allow time for reflection & 
sharing. 

Reflection Question for Next Sunday, March 17, 2013 
Jesus calls us to have unconditional love for our brothers and sisters, like he shows for each one of us.  Sometimes, though, we confuse love with 
approval.  Jesus is able to love without condoning evil.  In today’s Gospel, Jesus doesn’t close his eyes to the sin of the woman caught in adultery, 
but he loves her no less and calls her to turn her life around.  Is there anyone you find hard to love because their actions are unacceptable? 

Closing Prayer 
At the end of the faith sharing, invite 
participants to pray aloud for any 
particular petitions or praises they may 
have.  Feel free to close with:  The 
Lord’s Prayer or Spontaneous prayers 
or a faith-based song. 

The Word of God 
Choose one of next Sunday’s readings.  
One person reads the scripture aloud as 
others are attentive to a word, phrase, or 
theme that is meaningful to them.  Allow for 
a minute of silent reflection.  Have another  
person read the same scripture a second 
time. 

Excerpts from SNOW FALLING ON SNOW 
Copyright 2001 by Robert J. Wicks 

Used with permission of Paulist Press 
www.paulistpress.com 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK 

Daily Mass Readings 

Fourth Sunday 
of Lent Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Fifth Sunday  

of Lent 

Joshua 5:9-12 Isaiah 65: 
17-21 

Ezekiel 47:1-9, 
12 

Isaiah 49:8-15 Exodus 32: 
7-14 

Wisdom 2:1, 
12-22 

Jeremiah 
11:18-20 

Isaiah 43: 
16-21 

Psalm 34:2-7 Psalm 30:2, 
4-6, 11-13 

Psalm 46:2-3, 
5-6, 8-9 

Psalm 145:8-9, 
13-14, 17-18 

Psalm 106: 
19-23 

Psalm 34: 
17-21, 23 

Psalm 7:2-3,  
9-12 

Psalm 126:1-6 

2 Corinthians 
5:17-21 

      Philemon 3: 
8-14 

Luke 15:1-3, 
11-32 

John 4:43-54 John 5:1-16 John 5:17-30 John 5:31-47 John 7:1-2, 10, 
25-30 

John 7:40-53 John 8:1-11 

 Young Adult DVD series Sunday, March 10, 2013 Room 301 12:30 PM 
ACTS Men's small group Monday, March 11, 2013 Room 304 7:00 PM 
Miraculous Medal Novena Monday, March 11, 2013 Chapel 7:30 PM 
Choir Rehearsal Monday, March 11, 2013 Room 305/Church 8:00 PM 
Women's Bible Study Tuesday, March 12, 2013 Room 301 9:30 AM 
Divine Mercy Tuesday, March 12, 2013 Room 301 1:30 PM 
Baptism Prep Tuesday, March 12, 2013 Room 301 7:00 PM 
Liturgy Committee Meeting Tuesday, March 12, 2013 Room 304 8:00 PM 
RCIA  Morning Session Wednesday, March 13, 2013 Room 304 10:30 AM 
The Light is On for You Wednesday, March 13, 2013 Church 7:00 PM 
RCIA Wednesday, March 13, 2013 Room 301 7:00 PM 
Children of Light Prayer Group Wednesday, March 13, 2013 Room 306 8:00 PM 
Garden Club Thursday, March 14, 2013 Social Hall 9:00 AM 
Children's Choir Rehearsal Thursday, March 14, 2013 Room 305 5:30 PM 
Youth Band Rehearsal Thursday, March 14, 2013 Room 305 6:30 PM 
Women's ACTS Retreat send off Thursday, March 14, 2013 Chapel 7:00 PM 
Fr. Marc Lanoue Lenten Talk Thursday, March 14, 2013 Social Hall 7:00 PM 
Choir Rehearsal Thursday, March 14, 2013 Room 305/Church 8:00 PM 
Lenten Fish Dinner Friday, March 15, 2013 Social Hall 5:00 PM 
Stations of the Cross Friday, March 15, 2013 Church 7:00 PM 



THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 

After the chess game, the king and the pawn go into the same box. 
~Italian Proverb  

Dear Parishioner: 
 
I’m delighted to congratulate the following Pastoral Staff member and parishioners who are being recognized for the out-
standing ways in which they serve our church and community: 
 

      Congratulations to Mary Helfrich, our Director of Development, for being chosen by The Daily Record as one of their Top 
100 Women in the state.  Mary was selected by an outside panel of business leaders based on professional accomplishment,  
community involvement and commitment to mentoring.  She will be honored at the Top 100 Women event to be held on May 6 at the  
Meyerhoff in Baltimore. 
 
      Congratulations as well to Heather Langsdale who received the Archdiocesan Bronze Pelican Award from Archbishop 
Lori on March 3rd.  The Bronze Pelican award is presented to individuals who have made significant and outstanding contributions to 
the spiritual development of Catholic Youth in Scouting.  
 
      Congratulations are also extended to John and Ginny Sniezek and Family for being named the 2012-2013 Catholic 
Family of the Year by the Maryland State Council of the Knights of Columbus.  This award is presented to a family in which all its 
members are actively involved in their parish and Knights of Columbus activates.  John and Ginny together with their children: 
Matthew, Katherine, Margaret, Anna and Maria, will be honored by the State Council at a special Mass and Awards Dinner on 
March 24th. 
 
      On behalf of our entire parish community, I am delighted to recognize and congratulate these outstanding individuals for 
making a difference in our church and community and for representing the best of Saint Louis.    
 
 
 
      ~Msgr. Luca 

GOOD DEEDS OF THE CHILDREN:    Anna was honest; Donovan 
worked on his homework early in the morning; Gillian gave some of 
her dolls to her friends; Jane loaned one of her favorite movies to a 
friend; David shared his toys with a group of friends when they 
played together; Kacie played with her niece; Grace was a good 
listener; Maria cleaned the playroom; Russell put his plate in the 
dishwasher; Christine read to her brother; Kelly cleaned up a big 
mess of Playdough with her mother; Kyle was very helpful and 
caring.  

CHURCH ALTAR LINENS SCHEDULE 
 

March 10—Ms. Rickie Coffey 
March 17—Ms. Geri Flynn 

March 24—Ms. Dolores Gill 
March 31—Ms. Wendy Hoeck 

EASTER FLOWER MEMORIALS:  Envelopes for 
Easter Flower Memorials are now available in the 
Narthex and in the Parish Office.  The deadline for 
inclusion into the Easter Flower Memorial Booklet 
is THIS WEEKEND, MARCH 10th.  Any memorials 
received after that date will appear in a future bulletin.   

NEW CD TITLE AVAILABLE IN THE NARTHEX:  Meditations on 
the Stations of the Cross:  The Stations of the Cross is a devo-
tion and reflection in which we walk alongside Jesus on His way to 
Calvary.  By prayerfully participating in this meditation we are able 
to clearly see through His passion and death the depths of God's 
love for mankind and the price He paid for our salvation.  This 
presentation includes powerful meditations by Dr. Ronald Thomas, 
Assistant Professor of Theology at Belmont Abbey College, with 
prayer responses by students from the college. 

AREA COMMUNAL PENANCE SERVICES: 
 
St Louis will be participating in the Lenten Communal Celebrations 
of the Sacrament of Reconciliation that are scheduled for all the 
parishes of area as follows: 
 
Monday, March 11, 7:00pm at Our Lady of Perpetual Help,  
  Ellicott City 
 
Tuesday, March 12, 7:00pm at Saint Francis of Assisi, Fulton  
 
All the priests of Howard County have agreed to make themselves 
available on those two evenings.  



Sunday 6:45am The Holy Souls in Purgatory and  
Linda Curry Rainey 

 8:00am Jane Gossage and Rudy D’Urbano 

 9:30am Jack Finnegan and Ena Belden 

 11:15am Kathleen Palko and Dennis O’Drescoll 

 12:45pm Maria Bochniewicz and Beatrice Geis 

Monday 7:00am Agnes Coale and Betty Gruber 

Tuesday 7:00am Allen Zim and Jared Casey, Sr. 

Wednesday 7:00am Theresa Louise Olenick and Henry Abell 

Thursday 7:00am Jivaka DeSilva and Cory Bobyns (SI) 

Friday 7:00am Henry Raynor and Edward Werner 

Saturday 8:00am Richard O’Brien and Agnes Coale 

 4:00pm Bartholomew Kulah and Anne Ardoin 

 5:30pm Teresa and Oscar Clavelli 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR WEEK OF MARCH 10, 2013 

(SI) denotes a Special Intention for a living person or persons. 

LENTEN CANDLES:  In lieu of flowers during Lent, 
the candles at the shrines of the Pieta, the Blessed 
Mother, Saint Joseph, and Saint Louis can be given in 
memory or in honor of loved ones.  Donation is $20 to 
sponsor a candle for the week.   Arrangements may 
be made by calling the parish office (410-531-6040) 
Monday through Friday between the hours of 9am and 

5pm.  All who are honored will be acknowledged in the bulletin.  

LENTEN MEALS 
 
March 15—K of C Fish Dinner, 5-7pm in the Social Hall 
 
March 22—CDA Soup and Sandwich Dinner, 5:30-7 pm in the  
 Social Hall.   

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH 
IN ANTICIPATION OF THE VACANY  

OF THE SEE OF ST. PETER 
 

O Lord Jesus Christ, Supreme Pastor of Your Church, 
we thank you for the ministry of Pope Benedict XVI 

and the selfless care with which he has led us  
as the Successor of Peter and Your Vicar on earth. 

 
Good Shepherd, who founded Your Church 

on the rock of Peter’s faith 
and have never left Your flock untended, 

look with love upon us now. 
And sustain Your Church in faith, hope and charity. 

 
Grant, Lord Jesus, in Your boundless love for us, 

a new Pope for Your Church 
who will please You by his holiness                                         

and lead us faithfully to You, 
who are the same yesterday, today and forever. 

 
Amen. 

The candles for the Shrine of the Pieta are given this weekend in 
loving memory of Karl Hetherington, Sr. 

Our sincere gratitude is extended to the Hetherington family for 
providing this weekend’s candles. 

 
The candles for the Shrine of the Blessed Mother are given this 

weekend in loving memory of Agnes Hetherington. 
Our sincere gratitude is extended to the Hetherington family for 

providing this weekend’s candles. 

SPRING MULCH SALE is sponsored by the Knights of Columbus 
Council to help support their charitable activities.  Delivery and 
pickup for mulch will be Saturday, March 23rd.  3 cu. ft. bags of 
shredded hardwood mulch are $5 each, with free delivery on 30 
bags or more.  All other orders please arrange a pickup at Kendall’s 
Hardware between 8am – 12pm.  For questions or to place an or-
der call Vince Grauso at 410-531-3463 or send in an order form 
with payment and check payable to K of C Council 11898.  A copy 
of the order form can be downloaded from www.kc11898.com by 
using the Mulch Sale link of the home page.  (Note: all orders must 
be prepaid and received by Mar 19th).   

PLANNING YOUR CHILD’S BAPTISM?  The next Baptism 
Preparation Session will be held on Tuesday, March 12, 2013 in 
Room 301 of the  Pastoral Center from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM.   Please 
call the Parish Office at 410-531-6040 to  register. 

Children, grades 2 - 8, who are interested in singing at the 11:15 CHIL-
DREN'S EASTER MASS (located in the School Gym) on March 31, 
please contact Mary Theresa at deprem@comcast.net.  Rehearsals will 
be on Thursdays during March from 5:30-6:15pm. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:  Confessions will be heard on 
Saturday, March 16th by Msgr. Joseph L. Luca and Fr. Marc Lanoue.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE RECENTLY DEPARTED: 
 
Nancy Easling, niece of Martin Beach.   
 
William J. Schmidt, father of Brenda Shouse, and grandfather of Brian. 
 
Andy J. Underwood, father of Kimberly Smith and grandfather of Far-
rah and Burkeley. 



MILITARY LIST:  If you would like to have a name 
put on our Military List, please call the parish office at 
410-531-6040.  Names on the Military List will appear 
first initial and last name only and will remain until we 
receive a request to remove the name.   

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS AND THEIR FAMILIES:   
D. Canaday Bain J. Henry J. Ryan 
D. Breville G. Horn J. Scheler 
S. Cooper D. Joyce J. Six 
J. Danko C. Lozzi C. Sparks 
L. Draughn M. Mangus, Jr. A. Stone 
T. Dudley K. McLin R. Stone 
P. Evans Fr. A. Ochalek S. Stone 
B. Gallagher M. O’Donnell E. Surrette 
N. Gladfelter A. Parrish B. Urena 
B. Green J. Parrish P. Wallace 
D. Haack S. Parrish Fr. T. Wood 
J. Helfrich D. Reccardi K. Zaumseil 

PRAY FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK, ESPECIALLY: 

Eileen Abell Stanley Giermek Jan Pawtowski 
Anne Ackerman Bernice Harris Dcn. Matthew Podniesinski 
Josephine Aiello Judy Hicks Georgiana Podniesinski 
Phil Aiken Jennie Jeppi Jason Richardson 

Evelyn Barrida John Kaulfuss George Rice 

 William R. Bornyek Jean Kohlenstein Erin Segal 
 John Christman Dave Kraus Oh Hwa Seon  
Melanie Ciesluk Sydney Livingston  Matthew Smith-Farrell 
Peggy Colburn Pat Mall Nettie Stoner 
Susan Davis Rick Mesmer Ann Walker 
Samantha Evans Margaret Miller Melody Walsh 
Dick Farrell Matthew Murphy Kathryn D. Williams 
Elaine Finnegan John O’Brien  

SICK LIST:  If you would like to have a name put on our Sick List, 
please call the parish office at 410-531-6040. Names on the Sick 
List will be included for three months. If you would like your name to 
be listed after the three month  period, please call the Parish Office 
at that time.  Thank you. 

LENTEN SCHEDULE 
 

WEEKDAY MASS  
(St. Louis and Area Parishes) 

7:00 am Mon - Fri; 8:00 am Sat — St. Louis Church 
9:00 am Mon - Fri — St. Francis of Assisi, Fulton  

6:30 am Mon - Wed, Fri;  9:00 am Mon - Sat; 7:00 pm Thurs —  
Church of the Resurrection, Ellicott City 

12:00 noon Mon - Fri  — St. John the Evangelist,  
Wilde Lake Interfaith Center, Columbia 

8:15 am Mon - Sat;  Thurs 9:30 am — Our Lady of Perpetual Help,  
Ellicott City 

12:00 noon Mon - Sat — St. Anthony Shrine, Ellicott City 
 

REGIONAL PARISH LENTEN  
RECONCILIATION SERVICES  

7:00 pm March 11 — Our Lady of Perpetual Help  
7:00 pm March 12 — St. Francis of Assisi, Fulton 

 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION  
Saturdays: 3:00 - 3:55 pm; 5:00 - 5:25 pm  

The Light is on for You:  Wednesdays 7:00—8:00 pm  
And by appointment  

 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS (with Benediction): 

March 15, 22—7:00 PM in the Church 
March 29 (in Tableau Form with Veneration of the Cross) 

7:30 PM in the Church 
 

PALM SUNDAY – March 24  
Palms will be blessed and distributed at all of the  

regularly-scheduled weekend Masses.  

TABLEAU STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  Each Good Friday even-
ing for many years, parishioners have enacted the Stations of the 
Cross.  We have openings for women roles: Mary, Veronica, the 
Women of Jerusalem. No acting experience or training necessary: if 
you can stand still for a few minutes, you can do this. Perhaps you 
want to be involved but not as an actor?  We have an opening for 
the Coordinator.  Join us this year to see what is involved (it is not 
complex!)  The Tableau is a loving service to the whole parish and 
only takes a bit of organizing during Lent.  Please contact Marianne 
Faulstich mfaulstich@stlouisparish.org, 410-531-6040. 

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 
 

HOLY THURSDAY – March 28 
(No morning Mass is celebrated this day) 
8:00 am – Morning Prayer in the Chapel 

7:30 pm – MASS OF THE LORD'S SUPPER, followed by 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the chapel until midnight 

   
GOOD FRIDAY – March 29 

(No Mass is celebrated this day) 
8:00 am – Morning Prayer in the Chapel 

3:00 pm – LITURGY OF THE LORD'S PASSION, Veneration of the 
Cross, and Holy Communion 

7:30 pm – Stations of the Cross in Tableau Form,  
followed by Veneration of the Cross 

  
HOLY SATURDAY – March 30 

(No 8:00 am, 4:00 pm, or 5:30 pm Masses &  
no afternoon confessions) 

8:00 am – Morning Prayer in the Chapel with RCIA  
1:00 pm – Blessing of Easter Foods in the Church 

7:30 pm – THE EASTER VIGIL 
  

EASTER SUNDAY – March 31  
(No Eucharistic Adoration) 

6:30 am 8:00 am 9:30 am   11:15 am  12:45 pm 
Additional Mass at 11:15 am in the Auditorium (Children’s Mass) 



LENTEN LECTURE SERIES presented by Fr. Marc Lanoue, PhD., 
7:00 PM, March 14—Social Hall:  “Discomfort with One’s Inadequa-
cies”: This talk brings the lectures, begun during Advent, full circle 
by connecting the inadequacy seen in the Garden of Eden with 
some real-life case studies. We shall also explore how some fami-
lies offer all of us the greatest example for living lives of love when 
that’s the only option. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

The annual BLOOD DRIVE sponsored by the Knights of Columbus 
will be held on Tuesday, March 19, in the Pastoral Center from 
noon to 7:00pm.  If anyone would like to call and schedule their 
appointment, contact either George Kuegler at 410-997-8364, Ed 
Draminski at 410-997-8674, or Mike Leumas at 410-290-8290.   

EASTER CANDY FUNDRAISER:  Plan now to fill your Easter bas-
ket with delicious Easter wrapped chocolate bars and help support 
American Heritage Girls Troop MD413.  Look for us outside the 
church after all Masses on March 16/17 and 23/24. 

IMPORTANT DATES FROM RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
  
March 16:    Saturday Religion Classes 9:00am (Wacky Tacky 
     Day) 
March 20:    First Communion Enhancement Class  
     5:30pm or 7:00pm 
March 23:    Saturday Religion Classes 9:00am/4th grade  
     reconciliation 
March 30:    No Saturday Morning Religion Classes 
April 6:         No Saturday Morning Religion Classes 
April 13:       Saturday Religion Classes 9:00am 
April 20:       Saturday Religion Classes 9:00am (Crazy Mixed-up 
     Socks & Shoes Day) 
April 27:       LAST DAY of Saturday Religion Classes for this 
     school year 
May 1:     Registration begins for the 2013-2014 school year! 
May 2:         First Communion Rehearsals 
May 4:         First Communion Celebrations 
 
Our 1st First Communion Enhancement Opportunity will be 
held on Wednesday, March 20th at 5:30pm OR 7:00pm in the How-
ard Bishop Meeting Rooms. Our topic will be “We are invited to the 
Table of the Lord”.  We ask that at least one parent attend with their 
child.  If you have any questions, please call the Religious Educa-
tion Office at (410) 531-6688.  

The ST. LOUIS GARDEN CLUB will meet on Thursday, March 14, 
2013, at 9am, in the St. Louis Church Pastoral Center.  Our pro-
gram will be "Tower Garden", a vertical aeroponic growing system 
presented by club member, Dianne Iannarino.  Aeroponics is the 
process of growing plants in an air or mist environment without the 
use of soil.  A tower garden is perfect for rooftops, patios, balconies 
- any relatively sunny place outside.  For further information, please 
call Kay Bair at 301-854-0173. New members are most welcome. 

Consider attending a one day Lenten men’s retreat:  PROCLAIM-
ING CHRIST IN A SECULAR WORLD.  Saturday, March 16, 2013 
at Calvert Hall College High School, Towson MD.  Registration 
starts 7:30 AM, Conference runs 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM.  Featuring 
three dynamic speakers: Ralph Martin, Steve Ray and Richard 
Lane.  For more information visit www.catholicmensfellowship.com.  
Closing Mass celebrated at 3 PM by Archbishop William E. Lori.  

FOLLOWING CHRIST:  Want to continue to grow in your relation-
ship with Jesus?  Following Christ is for you.  This 7-week course 
begins on Monday March 18, at 7 PM in the social hall of the pasto-
ral center.  To obtain more details or to register, see the parish 
website http://stlouisparish.org/follow.html.  For more information 
contact Mark Haney at mjhaney@verizon.net or Leo Rudegeair at 
leo@christlife.org or call ChristLife at 410-531-7701. 

Many of our students and families will be participating as seaters 
and servers, and the all-important clean-up crew, and we are happy 
to help out with this great, parish wide tradition! 
 
Congratulations to our student Basketball Champions!  This past 
week our teams brought home many trophies and we are excited to 
share the news of our very own March Madness!    Our girls CYO 
Team advanced to the Semi-Finals of the Baltimore CYO tourna-
ment playing aggressive defense and an attacking offense against 
a competitive St. Mark team.  The girls advanced to play in the 
semi-finals this weekend, so stay tuned.  The boys’ team also ad-
vanced to the semi-finals, winning the championship game in the 
10-12 division of the Trinity league. Our players and coaches have 
worked really hard all season and we are proud of their sportsman-
ship and dedication!   Keep the “madness” going! -- Go Knights!  
 
Do you have a “cool” job that you are willing to share with our stu-
dents?  On Friday, April 12th, St. Louis School will be hosting a 
Career day to give our students a glimpse into the future and all of 
the possibilities for an exciting and productive career.  If you would 
like to share your talents with us, we would be happy to have you 
join us!  For more information, please contact Mrs. Heather Lang-
sdale at (410) 802-7048.  
 
Mark your calendars and save the date!  Our 21st Annual St. Louis 
Golf Classic will be held on Monday, May 20th, 2013, at the beauti-
ful Cattail Creek Country Club.  Register at www.stlouisparish.org/
school/golf, or pick up a brochure in the Narthex.  We are looking 
for sponsors at many different levels and encourage you to consid-
er sponsoring this fun and important school initiative!  If you would 
like more information please contact Colleen Craig at 
ccraig@stlouisparish.org.  Have a wonderful week! 

As we write this column, we are looking forward to a great week – 
and keeping our eye on the weather forecast!  Our Science Fair for 
students in Grades 4, 6, and 8 is scheduled for the same nights as 
the predicted oncoming snow, so we are crossing our fingers…but 
we’re not sure what we are hoping for!  And we are all looking for-
ward to the yummy food served at this weekend’s CYM Italian Din-
ner!   



SHRINE OF ST. ANTHONY 
Recurring Events: 
�� Daily Mass, Sunday through Saturday, 12 noon  
         ( Tuesday Mass includes the Novena to St. Anthony) 
�� First Friday Healing Mass, 7:30 PM 
�� Third Sunday  & Last Sunday Healing Mass, 12 noon 
�� Adoration, Thursday—Quiet Adoration after the 12 noon Mass  
 until 4:30pm; Evening prayer from 4:30-5:30pm 
�� Confession, Monday—Saturday, 11:30 AM and  
             Wednesday, 4 PM-5 PM   

 
 
 

 SECOND COLLECTIONS 
 

March 29—Good Friday—Holy Land Shrines 
March 30/31 Building & Maintenance Fund 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

The Archdiocese of Baltimore Vocation Office and the Serra Club of 
Baltimore invites you to TAKE A JOURNEY FOR VOCATIONS  by 
attending the Journey’s Concert on Saturday, April 20, 2013 from 
2:00-4:00 pm at St. Mary’s Seminary and University, 5400 Roland 
Ave., Baltimore, MD 21210.  Proceeds benefit the “Take the  
Journey” program which invites juniors from Catholic High Schools 
to consider a call from God to the priesthood religious life.  The  
performers are the Irishman’s Chorale, St. Bernardine’s Choir and 
Vanessa Wasta, vocalist. Tickets are $20.00. Call for tickets at  
410-323-4833 and ask for Dr. Bowie.  

THE POOR NEED YOUR HELP:  Once a month Saint Louis pa-
rishioners feed 700 people at Our Daily Bread.  You can help by 
preparing chicken pieces according to a simple recipe and then 
drop them off at the home of Mary Agnes Lewis (6005 Ten Oaks 
Road—across from our parish cemetery) on the Monday before 
the 2nd Tuesday of each month – this month, March 11th.  For 
additional information about how you can help, call Mary Agnes 
Lewis at 410-531-3813.  This is a wonderful way in which a family 
can work together in preparing a wholesome meal for some of 
God’s special people.  

Mark your calendar for the Seder Meal to be held on Thursday 
March 21st from 6:00-8:30pm in the Shrine Dining Room.  We  
gather for this sacred celebration in the presence of loved ones and 
friends with the signs of festive rejoicing around us. Together with 
the whole house of Israel, both young and old are linking the past 
with the future; we respond in faith to God's call to service; we  
gather here to observe the Passover.  Cost is $25 per person.  
RSVP by March 15th by calling the Shrine office at 410-531-2800 or 
by sending an email to info@shrineofstanthony.org.   

{Thanks to well-known writer Shel Silverstein for his reflection on 
Italian Dinners like ours this Sunday!} 
 
Oh, how I love Italian food.  I eat it all the time,  
Not just 'cause how good it tastes But 'cause how good it rhymes. 
Minestrone, cannelloni, Macaroni, rigatoni, 
Spaghettini, scallopini, Escarole, braciole, 
Insalata, cremolata, manicotti, Marinara, carbonara, 
Shrimp francese, Bolognese, Ravioli, mostaccioli, 
Mozzarella, tagliatelle, Fried zucchini, rollatini, 
Fettuccine, green linguine, Tortellini, Tetrazzini, 
Oops—I think I split my jeani. 
 
The 32nd Annual Italian Dinner:  Sunday, March 10, 2013 from 
1:00-6:00pm (time change from previous years) in the school gym 
featuring spaghetti with homemade meatballs & sauce (or lasagna if 
you prefer).  All meals include soda/coffee/tea, salad, garlic bread, and 
homemade desserts.  Tickets cost $10/adult, $5/children (10 & under) 
for  spaghetti, $12/Lasagna, $15/Combo Spaghetti/Lasagna & $40/
Immediate family of 6 (spaghetti).  Proceeds from dinner support 
Youth Ministry activities.  Peak time is 4-6pm so avoid the dinner rush 
by coming before 4pm!  Call (410) 531-6668 for more info! 
 
I’LL BE PRAYING FOR ALL OF YOU!   
 
MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTRY: 
March 11  No Monday Religious Education!   
March 14 & 19 Confirmation Sponsor Meetings 7pm 
March 16  HS CYM Habitat Service Day 
March 16  MS HCYM Mock Lock In 7:30-10:30pm 
March 23  Archdiocesan Pilgrimage 
March 24  9:30am Youth Mass,  7pm Deeper Waters 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATION FOR YOUNG ADULTS WITH 
SPECIAL NEEDS will begin on Saturday, April 13th.  If you know of 
a young adult with special needs who has completed religious edu-
cation, but did not receive the sacrament of Confirmation, and you 
would like more information on the upcoming preparation process, 
please contact Vickie Yozwiak at 410-531-6688. 


